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Upcoming City Council  

Meetings 

Work Sessions: 

Dec. 11th 9am, 12th 6pm 

Council Meetings:  

Dec. 12th 7pm 

Meetings held at Mills City Hall 

and are subject to change 

 

Mills Municipal Court is held every 

Tuesday at 1:00 p.m. with the excep-

tion of recognized holidays that fall on 

Tuesday. 

 

The Mills offices will be closed De-

cember 22nd and December 25th for 

the Christmas Holiday. 

The offices will be open again on 

December 26th. 

Merry Christmas from the City of 

Mills! 

HOLIDAY GARBAGE COLLECTION REMINDERS  

The only Holidays without regular trash pick ups are Christmas day and New Years day.  

If Christmas or New Years falls on a weekend, the observed Holiday day will be treated 

as the Holiday.  If your regular garbage day falls on one of these Holidays, your trash 

will be picked up the following business day. Commercial garbage pick up: the City of 

Mills attempts to pick up some or most customers on the day before the Holiday.  Other-

wise pick up will be the following business day. 

The Casper Natrona County Health De-

partment will be providing family plan-

ning, STD screening and some vaccina-

tions on December 5th, 12th and 19th at 

the Mills Health Department location. 

426 Fourth St., Mills. 

Please call 235-9340 to schedule an appointment. 



Contact Us 

City of Mills 

704 Fourth St 

PO Box 789 

Mills, WY 82644 

(307) 234-6679 

info@millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Visit us on the web at 

www.millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Pay your bill online at 

www.xpressbillpay.com* 
 

 

Like us on  

Facebook 

www.facebook.com/    

millswy 

 

                                        

www.instagram.com/

cityofmillswy/ 

CCR Report (Consumer 
Confidence Report) is avail-
able on the City of Mills 
website (millswy.gov), City 
Hall, and at the Water 
Treatment Plant. 

Friendly Reminder 

Per ordinance 8.20.190 Removal of snow and ice, it is the 

owners and/or occupants responsibility to remove snow, ice 

or slush from sidewalks abutting said property and maintain 

them free of the same.  If any owner or occupant fail to com-

ply with this subsection, the city may, after a reasonable ef-

fort to contact the owner/and or occupant either in person or 

by telephone, have the snow, ice or slush removed and 

charge the owner or occupant for the costs thereof, as pro-

vided in section 8.20.070. 

It is unlawful for any person to remove snow from private 

property and place the same on the public street in such 

quantity, or in such a manner, as to cause a hazard to travel, 

without adequate arrangements for the immediate removal 

thereof. 

So with this said, please keep sidewalks clear of snow and 

ice and do not put your snow and ice out into the street. 

Thank you for your cooperation with this. 

 

 

Remember, the City of Mills offers a free ex-

tra trash pick-up, every other Thursday.  So 

for all of those extra holiday gift boxes and 

wrapping paper, make sure you get put on 

the list so we can haul them away for you. 

 

The Mills City Offices will be 

closed on January 1st for 

the New Year Holiday! 

Happy 2024!! 

 

 

December 21st 

is the first day 

of winter.   


